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Watoto Children’s choir visit 

 
O 

Thy Kingdom Come-From Ascension to Pentecost 
 
 

At the start of the Archbishop of Canterbury's  
call to prayer. We thought about Ascension day  
and how we are never alone and there are always  
people to help us. We spent time praying for our world 
 and for courage to help others.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lackford Lakes                                          
Ruby Class had a lovely day at Lackford Lakes looking for  
minibeasts in the meadow and the Pond in the morning.  
In the afternoon we walked to a special wood and enjoyed  
den building, making natural mobiles, mud pies and exploring  
the wood using our senses.  
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Rev Robert organised a visit from the Watoto choir from Uganda. We sang songs to each  
other and got to ask them questions about their tour. 



All things involving horses in Newmarket 

Pony Academy 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  Year 5 trip to Dalham Hall 
Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed their recent trip to Dalham Hall Stud farm. 
The children got a guided tour and had the opportunity to see 
the graves of previous race winners, the stallions arrive back to their 
paddocks and foals and their mother spending time in the sun. The  
children learnt all about Godolphin and how they look after, maintain  
and breed award winning horses. Everyone ended the day with the  
chance to have a go on 'Prince' the horse simulator.  

Year 3 and 4 Trip to the County Show 
Year 3 & 4 visited the Suffolk Agricultural Show, the children had a fantastic day learning all about 
farming in Suffolk. The children watched various displays about farming and the countryside, but their 
favourite thing was going on a tractor ride.  Even the weather was kind to us! A big thanks to all the 
adults who took us and looked after us. 
 
 

 
 

Year 6 have really enjoyed their 
Week at Pony Academy learning how to look after 
and ride a pony.  

 


